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7 November 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

The Governors of The Holy Family Catholic School are consulting on proposed changes to their admission arrangements.

The proposed changes would take effect from the beginning of the academic year 2018.  The changes to the policy are:

· The over subscription criteria 10 has been amended to “Other children with a sibling who attends The Holy Family Catholic School”.

· The removal of the last paragraph, following the over subscription criteria “The attendance of a brother or sister at the school at the time when the younger child starts school will increase the priority of an application within each category (see notes).  Students who have entered school under the in-year fair access protocol do not count this tie-break”. 

· Replaced the wording from plural “siblings” to singular “sibling” throughout the policy. 

The aim of these changes are to bring the school in line with the Diocese of Leeds’ recommended admissions policy and ensure that the arrangements continue to be appropriate and that they comply with all the relevant requirements.

The full admission policy and details relating to the consultation are available on the school website www.holyfamily.ngfl.ac.uk, admissions 2018, consultation.

The consultation will run from 7 November 2016 until 16 December 2016.  If you wish to comment on the proposed changes please contact Mrs F Azad at the school address, The Holy Family Catholic School, Spring Gardens Lane, Keighley BD20 6LH
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Yours sincerely

M Hings

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr M Hings The Holy Family Catholic School, Spring Gardens Lane, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD20 6LH

Tel: 01535 210212     Fax: 01535 210242     Email: hfcschool@holyfamily.ngfl.ac.uk     Web: www.holyfamily.ngfl.ac.uk

